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            Article 28 
You have the right to a good quality education. You should be encouraged to go to 

school to the highest level you can. 

                        
We hope that you had a lovely half term. There is certainly evidence that spring is 
here. The mornings and nights are certainly getting lighter, which is greatly welcomed 
by all!  
March sees the continuation of our after-school clubs which we hope the children will 
continue to enjoy. Please encourage your child to attend and try something new.  
We look forward to seeing you all again at Parents Evening w/c 4th March and welcome 
you to view the extensive range of Scholastic Reading Books that are on offer for you 
to buy.  
As you can see from the dates below, there is a lot going on in school, so please make a 
note of them in your diary.  
As always, please do not hesitate to contact the office if you have any questions. 
Mrs Clift 
 

             School Book Fair  
On Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th and 
Wednesday 6th March there will be a 
book fair in the school hall from 3- 
5.30pm.   
This will coincide with parental 
consultations so please pop into the hall 
and have a look at the range of books 
available to buy.  
Children will have access to view the 
books on Friday 1st March . 

Happy 
Birthday 

Hope you all 
have a lovely day! 

     
 

Eva Ashley 
Vince Auffret 
Sienna Brown 

Elexa Browning 
Sebastian Carruthers 

Finley Clayton 
Archie Crussell 

Ava-Grace Davison 
Samuel Dillon 

Zachary Douglas 
Kit Farrow 

Elliot Foster 
Jude Frater 

Arlo Gristwood 
River Haggis-Findley 

George Holroyd 
Ruby Kitching 
Olivia Loynes 

Jackson Nicholls 
Daniella Osunsanya 

Elliott Parish 
Brody Parks 

William Patrick 
Poppy Potter 

Xander Robinson 
Ebony-Faith Shaw 

Theo Short 
Lukas Skarsgard 
Callum Stewart 

Mia Stewart 
Jackson Thomas 
Mia Whitehouse 

Charlie Young 
 

       Diary Dates 
 
4th – 7th March Spring Parents’ Meetings 
5th March Y5/6 Netball 
5th March  Dance Festival 
6th March  STEM Fest 
6th March Netball Skills  
7th March             World Book Day 
7th March  Spring Book Swap Event 
11th – 15th March  British Science Week 
15th March Red Nose Day 
15th March Y2 Girls at Wildcats Bede 
15th March  Yr1 Bake Sale 
25th – 28th March  5T Swimming 
27th March EYFS Sports Festival 
27th March  Year 3/4 Production 
27th March Easter Movie Night 
29th Mar – 12th Apr     Easter Holiday 
15th – 19th April 5T Swimming 
 

 
@Bewleyprim 

 

     World Book Day 7th  March 
We will be holding a special 
day in school to celebrate 
reading.  
Children can come dressed in 
their pyjamas and bring a 
favourite bedtime story to 
share. 

 
 
We will have lots of activities 
including decorating classroom 
doors as book covers, quizzes, 
a Bewley Book of Tales, a book 
swap and much more!   
 
Everyone will also receive a £1 
book token that can be put 
towards the purchase of a 
selection of books. 
It is sure to be a booktastic 
day! 
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School Holiday Dates 
29th Mar - 12th Apr - Easter  

6th May - Bank holiday 

27th - 31st May - summer half-term holiday 

19TH July – Break up for summer holidays 
 

 
The theme for science week is Time.  
Children will be exploring this theme in their  
Science lessons over the next few weeks. 

School Website 
Please check out our website at 
http://www.bewleyprimary.org.uk 
 
  We are also on X, so you can follow us on   
@BewleyPrim 

SATS  
The KS2, 2024 Key Stage 2 SATs will take place 
in the week commencing 13th May 2024. These 
assessments are statutory.  
 
Y2 assessments are throughout May & Y1 
Phonics in June. 
Please do not book holidays during this time. 

A reminder about  
 Communication systems in school. 
Emails are sent via the office for official 
communication.  
You will also receive monthly newsletters via emails. 
These will keep you updated with what is happening in 
school and significant diary dates. 
Marvellous Me is a used by the teacher as a reward 
system and to text reminders to parents/carers. 
Tapestry is used by Nursery and Reception teachers to 
communicate with parents/carers. 
See Saw is only used for homework. 
If you need to contact the class teacher, please do so 
by contacting the main office. 
X is used to celebrate school and individual 
achievements and can be found on our home website 
page. 
Our website contains important information about 
our school offer, ethos, curriculum, policies, class and 
monthly newsletters. 

Attendance 
It goes without say how vitally important it is for your child to 
be on time and come to school. It means that no learning is 
lost! 
Thank you to parents and carers for ensuring that your child is 
in school and that they are here on time. Let’s see if we can 
make it even better this half term. 
As at w/c 4.3.24 attendance and lates were as follows: 
 

Class  Attendance  % Lates  
Rec Miss Abbey 96% 2 
Rec Miss Harnett -
Wood 

94.2% 2 

Year 1 –Mrs Gibson 94.1% 2 
Year 1 –Miss Baines 95.7% 1 
Year 2 –Miss Cole 94.9% 2 
Year 2 –Mrs Hunter 96.2% 1 
Year 3 –Miss Misra 95.9% 0 
Year 3 –Mr Dunn 95.5% 2 
Year 4 –Mrs Gell 93.6% 3 
Year 4-Mr Grey-Smith 95.4% 0 
Year 5 Mrs Tattersdill 94.5% 0 
Year 5 –Miss Jones/Mrs 
Charnley 

95.4% 0 

Year 6 –Mr Rice 95.7% 1 
Year 6 –Mr Cumiskey 92.3% 0 

 
 

 
Friday 15th March  
There will be a dress as you like day on Friday15th 
March  to celebrate Red Nose Day. 
A donation is optional. Children will take part in a 
range of fun packed events. These will be organised by 
The School Council. 
 


